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NEWSLETTER 
Week 9 Term 4 2 December 2021 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Principal’s Message  

As you should all now be aware, I will be spending Term 

1 & Term 2 at Gillwinga PS as the Assistant Principal of 

Wellbeing and Support. This is a great opportunity for 

my career and even though I will miss you all greatly I 

will be returning in Term 3.  

We ar hoping to know who the relieving principal will 

be by the last week of school. 

These last couple of weeks of 2021 will hold extra 

special memories for me until I return. 

This week saw the start of numerous classroom 

Christmas activities. The Christmas trees are up, 

Christmas booklets and craft has started and our two 

‘Elves on the Shelves’ have returned.  Sparkle’s new 

home base is the K/1/2 classroom while Snowball is 

running a muck in the 4/5/6 classroom. 

The students have made Christmas melting snowman 

cookies today and they are excited about our ginger 

bread house competition next week. Lets make the  

most of our remaining week and a half of school.  

Please make sure you read the entire newsletter as it 

will mention interruptions to our schools operations 

due to the Teachers Strike on Tuesday and Jacaranda 

Thursday.  

Renee Cooper  

Principal 

Teachers Strike 

Teachers and Principals have made the difficult decision 

to go on strike on Tuesday 7 December. This means 

there will be no teachers on site and therefore no 

supervision for students at the school.  Parents and 

carers will need to make alternative plans for their 

child on this day.  

 

Jacaranda Thursday Public Holiday 

Jacaranda Thursday is being held on 9 December this 
year and has been gazetted as a half day public holiday. 
Nymboida Public School will close at 1:00pm on this 
day. Please note bus transport will NOT be available at 
1.00pm and students will need to be collected from the 
school. A note was sent home regarding this, please 
return it to school as soon as you can. 
 
Presentation Day 

Preparations are underway for our Presentation Day 

which will be held on the last day of school at the 

Nymboida Hall commencing at 9.30am. At this stage the 

NSW Government Public Health Order is in force until 

Wednesday 15 December or when the state reaches 95% 

vaccinated. From this date, proof of vaccination will not 

be required at public venues but covid safe rules will still 

apply as per the venue’s requirements. We look forward 

to seeing you all on the day.  

 

New Canteen Name! 

It is now official! Our new canteen is called ‘The Snack 

Shack”. We plan on having some colourful metal signage 

and pictures made to place on the outside walls of the 

canteen shortly.  

               “Snack Shack” Duty Roster 
 

3 Dec -    Ellie 

10 Dec -  Jamee 
 

PLEASE NOTE: All canteen 
volunteers must be fully 

vaccinated. 

 

TERM 4 2021 

Fri 3 Dec  Swim & Gym 

  Kindy Orientation (all day) 

Tue 7 Dec  Teachers Strike (no student   
          supervision at school) 

Thu 9 Dec  Jacaranda Thursday 1/2 day pub hol 

Fri 10 Dec   Swim & Gym 

  Kindy Orientation (all day) 

Mon 13 Dec  Fishing Excursion—Wooli 

Thu 16 Dec   Last day of school & Presentation  
         Day at Nymboida Hall 








